March 19, 2010
Mr. Andrew Gomes,
Director,
Any University,
43 Neverlane,
Anystate, TX
Dear Mr. Gomes,
I am very happy to learn that you have selected me for the Royal Economic Scholarship
I had applied for. I would therefore like to thank you sincerely for your generosity.
As I am planning to pursue a career in Economics and Business Administration after my graduation and plan to join Any University for my master’s degree, your generous help will surely get me closer to my goal.
Your Royal Economic Scholarship, I am sure, will help me focus more on my studies as I will not have to think of the finances required for the purpose. This would help me reduce the burden on my parents.
I hope that the path you have shown me will help me in future to help others in achieving their goals.
Sincerely,
John Matthews,
[Sign]
Student of Grad College.

